
 

 

 

Dear (Child’s Name) 

 

I’m so happy to report its Christmastime again! This is my very favorite 

time of year, and I’m glad it’s finally here! Things are getting busy here 

at the North Pole, and we are really looking forward to our trip to 

(City) to see you. (City) is one of our favorite stops on Christmas Eve. 

 

A few years ago Mrs. Claus bought me a new sled with bright, shiny 

paint and a turbo button. These days the sled is looking a little shabby, 

so the elves took it in for a makeover. When they were done, the sled 

had a fancy GPS system, heated seats, and a satellite radio that plays 

Christmas music all year long! 

 

I thought it seemed like an awfully fancy bunch of gadgets for a sled, 

but when I started down the hill with a toasty seat and holiday music 

twinkling through the speakers, I loved sledding even more! And when I 

took a wrong turn at the bottom of the hill, finding my way back to the 

workshop was a snap with the GPS system. What a great sled! 

 

I’m excited to bring the sled to visit your house soon, (Child’s Name). 

Please keep being good so we can stop by with presents for you. Be 

sure to remember what Christmas is all about: the birth of Jesus 

Christ. Have a wonderful winter and a merry Christmas! 

 

Love,  

Santa Claus 

 

P.S. I am extra busy this year so please tell (Friend’s Name) I’ll bring 

presents there, too! 

 


